
 

 
1 

Annual Student Meeting (November 2024) 

Motion a: Should the Students’ Union lobby QMUL to introduce reading 

weeks (across all schools)? 

Proposer: Talal Algahtani 

Seconder: Sary Fagiha 

 

What do you want? 

We would like to have a reading week each term for all students. The reading week should be kept free from 
timetabled activities. If a school wants to offer revision classes or other activities during the reading week, 
these must be optional for students to attend. 

Why do you want it? 

We need the reading week to catch up on our coursework or studying. 

What impact will this have? 

We will get more time to study and complete our work which will lead to better grades. Having time to catch 
up on coursework and studying may also reduce stress and improve wellbeing. 


